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Hello I2SL Georgia Chapter!
We wrapped up 2024 with a great annual meeting at 
Science Square Labs.  We confirmed the nominations of 
Michael Biggs and Geoffrey Maulion as our newest 
board members.  We also elected Maria Montgomery as 
the chapter president, and Scott Rose as the chapter 
vice president.

I2SL is co-hosting our third annual virtual, international 
Education Week April 7 to 11, 2025, in conjunction with 
Sustainable Labs Canada (SLCan), our Australia I2SL 
chapter, the I2SL chapter forming in the UK, and the 
EGNATON sustainable lab organization of Europe. Over 
the course of five days, attendees from across the globe 
will hear live sessions on sustainable design, lab 
decarbonization strategies, efficient ventilation systems, 
and green lab leadership.  Registration is open at the 
following link: https://www.i2sl.org/education-week

Stay tuned for more information about our upcoming 
TOPGOLF event scheduled for May 15th!  

Sponsor Drive
Thank you to our sponsors, both 
past and future!  Our events are 
not possible without your 
support.

Please consider supporting our 
chapter.  Contact our Treasurer, 
Darren Draper with any 
questions.

Darren.Draper@salasobrien.com


